
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem congratulates elections winning blocs, urge working
together & joining hands

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, congratulated the winning

political blocs and parties and tweeted on October 11, 2021 “My sincerest congratulations and

blessings for all the blocs and powers that won in the early legislative elections, we urge

them to join hands and work together to serve the people and the homeland.” Hoping that all of

the winning candidates will do their utmost to legislate laws that benefit and achieve the

aspirations of the people


